
McNeill Family Scholarship Committee 

High School Graduation Recognition 

Application 

Deadline June 30th
Graduate’s 

Name_________________________________________________________ 

Parents Name___________________________________________________ 

Address________________________________________________________ 

Phone Number___________________________________________________ 

Email__________________________________________________________

McNeill Family Branch Connection_________________________________

Brief statement about your future plans after your high school graduation. 

Send to Derek Mitchell 9217 Spring Acres Road Clinton, MD 20735 

Or email to mitch25derek@gmail.com 

Cell# 404-805-7712 if you have questions



McNeill Family Scholarship Committee

High School Graduation Recognition 

Application Guidelines 

Deadline: June 30th
This application is for McNeill Family high school graduates that do not wish to 

apply to the McNeill Family Scholarship but would like to receive recognition for 

their high school graduation achievement. A monetary recognition award of 

$250.00 will be given to the graduate once the application is completed and 

received. This is one way that the family can acknowledge your accomplishments 

without you having to commit to the scholarship criteria. The scholarship 

application is still in place and you are encouraged to apply for it. But, if you 

prefer not to do so for whatever reason, this option is available to you. The family 

extends to you, congratulations and wishes you much success as you forge ahead 

in your future endeavors.  

Please mail to: 

Derek Mitchell 
9217 Spring Acres Road 
Clinton, MD 20735 

or

Email to 
mitch25derek@gmail.com 

Thank you for allowing us to be stakeholders as you journey into the next chapter 

of your life. 

Yours In Family, 

The McNeill Scholarship Committee 

Derek, Taylor, Aaron and Laryn

Scholarship Treasurers: 

Brenda McEachin and James Bridges Jr.




